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Dear legislatures Reps, 

 

Full stop on a replacement on HB2025. 

Your tax paying citizens are telling  you we are at our braking point.  The Democratic 

policies have created this mess.   

Watching Gov. Kotek try to bulk you is absolutely disgusting.  You represent us, you 

stand up 

For us, or Oregon will die.  We already lost 132,000! Families and many businesses. 

Please, for Oregon Vote NO!! 


